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New Technology Director Hired For Falls City Public Schools 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Public Schools have hired a new Technology Director. 

Superintendent Tim Heckenlively recently announced that Skylar Olberding has accepted the
position.

Skylar is a 2011 graduate of Falls City High School. She  completed her Bachelor of Science degree
in Business Management and Marketing from Northwest Missouri State University in May of 2015,
and will complete her Master of Business Administration this summer. 

Olberding will begin her new position in early May and follows the district's current Technology
Director, Renee Kopf, who will be retiring in July and has served the Falls City Public Schools for
the past 20 years.
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